
Statement from Vietnam on Draft of declaration on navigating policy with 

data to leave no one behind 

 

 

On behalf of the General Statistics Office of Vietnam, I would like to express my 

support for the draft of declaration on navigating policy with data to leave no one 

behind. The General Statistics Office would make our best to implement agenda 

2030. 

Given the constraints on limited human resources and financial issues with regard 

to the GSO and the statistical units of ministries in their efforts to improve the 

quality of data, I would like to call for support from international organizations and 

development partners as well as experience sharing from other national statistics 

offices. 

Also, I also would like to recommend that the draft declaration will be 

endorsed at high level. Thank you. 

  


